
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/135/2021-22                Date: 12th January, 2022.

 

Dear Member,

 

The department of commerce, Govt of India  is seeking views of the industries on the issues

facing in getting the Credit linked facility of Govt of India. The bottleneck being faced by the

peanut, processed fruits and vegetables Exporters in this regard may kindly be sent to us by 4.00

PM today on info@iopepc.org.

 

With kind regards,

Suresh Ramrakhiani

Chief Executive Officer

 Indian Oilseeds And Produce Export Promotion  Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225 / 9295

Fax: (91-22) 2202 9236

Mobile:+91 9869332229
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